Glendale Primary School

Parent’s Council Meeting, 18t May 2022 Minutes

Vanessa Walsh Liz Laird — Headteacher

Tanya Wamaitha Joan Dominy — Dep Headteacher
Raymond Farrell Mrs Pickup — Principal teacher
Viola Retzlaff (minute taker) Mrs Lloyd — Principal teacher

1. Canopies in school yard
Two large red canopies and a smaller one will be installed in school yard during the summer. The
canopies will allow for outdoor learning and outdoor performances as well as protection from the
elements during wet and / or cold weather.

2. Global Citizen week
Week went well and children enjoyed themselves.

3. Events
e Circus Sensible for entire school over two days — 17 / 18 May
o Trip Week — free trips planned for every class
e P7Disco in late June — booked and students excited
e Parents Night will be in person, in the school
o Nicola Sturgeon visit with P7s in May

4. Glendale Gaelic ‘Picnic in the playground’ event on 11" June
e Volunteers wanted for activities
e Invitation to all parents and carers forwarded on the school app
o Teachers are invited, but are not expected to take lead in the activities — just for fun

5. PCinvolvement for events
e Pl transitions days, 31° May and Wednesday the 1 of June (mornings)
o Stall tointroduce PC to new parents/carers
0 ApparelXchange can’t be there due to staff shortage, but will send leaflets about their services
o0 Volunteers for the staff wanted
e Fun Day on the 23 June 2022 — PC will fund treats

6. School grounds improvements
o Pollokshields school developed their grounds in consultation with the GCC approved supplier and
parents and teachers.
o Agreed that we would look for different kind of suggestions and quotations for different
improvements to get an idea on cost and budget needed.
o0 Ground markings for hopscotch etc.
0 Herb or fairy gardens



0 Climbing and activity equipment
0 Used tyre sensory garden

7. Other
e PCrequested the assessment report for recent voluntary evaluation, once it is available
e Raymond had a chance to speak to the GCC officer responsible for street markings around the
school to improve road safety, he advised that they are aware and it’s on their list.

Date of next meeting — TBA, to be set for September



